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Flat 8

8 Rosslyn Hill

London

NW3 1PH

07/06/2017  17:03:152017/2356/P OBJ Michael Jahn As the tenant and subsequent owner of a flat at 8 Rosslyn Hill since 1970 I submitted an 

objection to a previous unsuccessful application (2015/3516/P).  I now wish to support the 

response already submitted by the Heath and Hampstead Society to this new application and 

entirely agree with the reasons given by the Society for objecting to the proposed new gate.  I 

trust the Council will continue to ensure that there is no possibility of car parking being 

allowed in the front garden.
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